Tahoe-ite free falls in South
Africa

Mike Wilson shared this video of a Tahoe athlete’s trip to
South Africa.

“This fall we built a 600-foot rope jump, with a 450-plus foot
free-fall and had an amazing time. Growing up in Tahoe gave me
the experience and knowledge to set up some of the biggest
jumps and stunts in the world, and I'm stoked to have called
Olympic Valley home,” Wilson wrote.

Here is video of the experience:
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